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An Ráiteas 4-8 Samhain 

The Bulletin, 4-8 November 

A Thuismitheoirí/Dear Parents,  

Welcome back to everyone after our mid-term break. I hope everyone had a happy 

and safe week. We are very excited to get started on the Christmas term! 

Photographs: Ordered photographs are in the office and can be collected from 

Susan on Tuesday morning. This will be the last note about Tom’s photographs. Tom 

is away for November but will be back at the end of the month. Use the link if you 

wish to order for a December delivery: 

https://tomnaiman.com/schools/cahir-n-s-2024/ 

Password: 

cahir0210 

Parents’ Association: Thank you so much to our great Parents’ Association for 

organising a fantastic fundraiser during Kenmare’s Hallowe’en Howl. We are very 

grateful. The Board of Management will be made aware of the hard work. €1500 was 

raised! Also, thank you for the contributions of €2 on 25 October. The next Parents’ 

Association meeting will be held on 21 November. All parents are welcome.  

Pobalscoil Enrolment: Each child in 6th Class received an enrolment letter (check 

schoolbag/ask child) on 4 November. Forms to be returned to Pobalscoil by 

Wednesday, 20th November. Parents must include a copy of their child’s birth 

certificate with the form (a copy can be made in the school office of Pobalscoil). 

If your child has misplaced their letter, a spare copy can be provided by Ms.Hanley.  

Please note forms are to be sent into Pobalscoil and not returned to Ms.Hanley.  

Note from Pobalscoil: We ask that parents clearly write their email address 
and their child’s PPS number on the form  
 
Enrolment 2025: Enrolment Application Forms can be returned to the office 
and/or Ms. Lynch at your earliest convenience.  
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An Dialann/The Diary: 
Dates and events may be changed and/or added.  
 
Thursday, 7 November: Visit from Education Officers based in Oceanworld, 

Dingle. 

Friday, 8 November: Return of Ceol le Peggy and French with Mme. Brosnan 

Sunday, 10 November: Enrolment Ceremony for Confirmation. 

Confirmation Candidates (6th Class) are to attend Mass at 12pm in Holy Cross 

Church, Kenmare. 

11-15 November: Seachtain na hEolaíochta/Science Week 

12 November: Final art session with Julieann Foley. Uniform to be worn; no need 

for old clothes.  

14 November and every second Thursday: Gaelic Football with Pierce McGill. 

Running shoes necessary.  

14 November: Science workshop for the Senior Room from Kerry Young 

Engineers. 

21 November: Parents’ Association Meeting, 7pm 

25-28 November: Parent/Teacher Meetings will be held from 25-28 November. 
More details to come.  
 

6 December: The Christmas Concert will take place on 6 December. This will 

change if a General Election is to be held on this date.  

General Election: An announcement for a General Election is expected in the 

coming days. The school will be closed on the date as the school serves the 

community as a polling station.  

20 December: This is a half day. Children will be allowed to bring a toy. All 

children to be collected at 12pm.  
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